| am writing to urge our House government and Veterans Affairs Committee to give HCR 3003 a do not pass
recommendation. Last year we, the people of North Dakota, voted against a ballot measure that would've done the
same thing as this bill. We have already decided this issue and increasing the percentage of votes that would be
required to pass a constitutional ballot measure will go against the will of the voters. Thank you.



